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G. _ Reactor Coolant Leakace

2. Leakace Detection Systems (Cont'd)

a. (Continued)

in the reactor vessel and
reactor coolant temperature is
above 2120F Further, the '

primary containment atmosphere
particulate radioactlyity
monitoring system shall be
among these t'.-d operable j"O
systems, or samples shall be
octained and analyzed at least
once each 4 hours.

D. From and after the date that
any two of the four systems
identified in Table 3.2-10,
note c are made or found to beinoperaale but with the
primary con,tainment atmosphere
particulate radioactivity / -- 8/' W y *
monitoring system i.. w llo,
reactor power operation may
continue for the succeeding 30
days provided the primary
containment atmosphere
particulate radioactivity
monitoring system reading is
checked and recorded at least
once each 4 hours.

From and after the date thatc.
any two of the four systms,
including the primary
containment atmosphere
particulate radioactivity
monitoring syst s , identified
in Table 3.2-10, note c are
made or found to be inoperable,
reactor power operation may
continue for the succeeding 30
days provided samples of the
containment atmosphere are
obtained and analyzed at least
once each 4 hours.
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LIMITING CONDITIONS FOR OPERATION SURVEILLANCE REQUIREENTS

G. Reactor Coolant Leakage

2. Leakage Detection Systems (Cont'd)

a. (Continued)

fn the reactor vessel and
reactor coolant temperature is

0above 212 F. Further, the
primary containment atmosphere
particulate radioactivity
monitoring system shall be
among these two operable
cystems, or samples shall be
obtained and analyzed at least
once each 4 hours.

b. From and after the date that
any two of the four systems
identified in Table 3.2-10,
note c are made or found to be
inoperable, but with the
primary containment atmosphere
particulate radioactivity
monitoring system operable, |reactor power operation may
continue for the succeeding 30
days provided the primary
containment atmosphere
particulate radioactivity
monitoring systen reading is
checked and recorded at least
once each 4 hours.

c. From and after the date that
any two of the four systems,
including the primary
containment atmosphere
particulate radioactivity
monitoring system, identified
in Table 3.2-10, note c are
made or found to be inoperable,
reactor power operation may
continue for the succeeding 30
days provided samples of the
containment atmosphere are
obtained and analyzed at least
once each 4 hours. ,
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